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Niagara-on-the-Lake Presents 
Fall/Winter 2023-2024 Community Guide 
 
For Immediate Release                           October 5, 2023 

The Town's bi-annual Community Guide publication includes information on Town and 
community services programs, activities, and events while providing businesses with 
various advertising opportunities! 
 
"The Niagara-on-the-Lake Community Guide is a go-to resource for residents, offering a 
great deal of information about the Town's services, community programs, groups, and 
organizations," Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa expressed. "Thank you to the Town's dedicated 
Staff for their outstanding work developing and maintaining this valuable resource." 
 
The Fall/Winter 2023-2024 Community Guide will only be delivered to various central 
locations across the Town. By limiting reliance on physical printing and the number of 
Guides produced while providing convenient centralized locations to access the Guides, 
paper use and waste and the overall environmental footprint associated with traditional 
printing processes will be reduced.  
 
In addition to the accessible online version that will be available on the Town’s website 
(www.notl.com), the following locations will have hardcopies of the Community Guide 
available beginning on Friday, October 6:  
 

• Meridian Credit Union and Centennial Arenas (1567 Four Mile Creek Road, 
Virgil)  

• Niagara-on-the-Lake Community Centre (14 Anderson Lane, Niagara-on-the-
Lake) 

• Niagara-on-the-Lake Public Library (10 Anderson Lane, Niagara-on-the-Lake) 
• Town Administration Building (1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil)  
• Coffee shops and businesses throughout the Town 

 
"Offering ample copies of the Community Guide at our local community hubs not only 
supports citizens’ access to the information they need but also fosters an eco-friendly 
initiative, saves paper, and helps reduce the Town’s carbon footprint," stated CAO 
Marnie Cluckie. “Thank you to Town Staff for continuously striving to improve and 
enhance the Guide for the benefit of our community and the environment!" 
 
A special thank you to all the wonderful community partners, program, group and 
activity organizers, and businesses who submitted ads for the Fall/Winter 2023-2024 
Community Guide! Your contributions and support have made this guide a 
comprehensive and informative resource for our community.  
 
For more information, please visit www.notl.com/community-guide.  
 
For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
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